DECEMBER 12, 2022

COUNCIL TERRACE

THE CITY OF

MEETING

HIGHLIGHTS

REGULAR MEETING

Yvonne Nielsen and Amanda Waning presented about the need for improved accessible
transportation options in Terrace.

The Outdoor Artist Collective requested a letter of support for grant applications for
community activities, including the Sima Festival: Wintering Together events.

Terrace Off Road Cycling Association requested a letter of support for a funding
application to do trails planning work.

Council approved the installation of "the Raven”, a new sculpture that will be placed at the
Terrace Pump Track.

Staff followed up from a community member's presentation about the use of rodenticides
in the City of Terrace to provide a review of the City's operational changes around pest
management.

Council established an animal shelter crematorium reserve fund and a local government
climate action program reserve fund.

Mayor and Council discuss many things during a Council Meeting, not all of which are captured here.
We encourage the public to attend meetings either in person at City Hall, or live/recorded online.

Questions? engage@terrace.ca [ 250-635-6311 [ Terrace.ca



